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July Club Meeting –  
Sunday, July 14 at 2 p.m. at the field 

From the Editor 

Eight SCRC pilots made the trip to Aubrey, TX on the 
weekend of June 15th for the Warbirds over Texas fly-in. 
This year featured 77 pilots and lots of new aircraft. The 
weather was hot, and only a slight breeze. The lack of 
wind caused some damage to a few of our aircraft and 
one destroyed. Always a good time there and SCRC was 
a big part of the show!  

The dogs days of summer are here and a good time to 
catch up on some building and repair projects in the 
shop. The fly-ins around tend to slow down till 
September and the cooler months.  

Not good to let your planes cook in the summer sun as 
I’ve seen some pilots melt down in the seat. Be sure to 
run your glow and gas engines a bit richer this time of 
year. A dead stick with no wind is no fun!  

Be sure to send me pictures of your latest build project 
and tell us about it.  Paul 

Club Meeting Notes 

Last meeting June 8th at 2:00 pm 

12 members present 

Minutes accepted as read.  

Treasurers Report: BB $4,391.73; CD $4,022.62 
renewed in June 

Old Business: No old business 

New Business: 2013 SCRC Club picnic is scheduled for 
September 29th. Last years was rained out, so let’s hope 
for good weather this year’s picnic. More details to 
come. 

There has been trash left at the field in the cans. This 
creates a pest and odor problem. Please take all trash 
home and do not leave it at the field.  

Model of Month: No model of month. 

Crash of Month: Finnis Hopson lost his Comp ARF 
Spitfire at the Bomber Field Warbird fly-in. The plane 
stalled a wing on the landing approach. Damage was 
substantial and could not be repaired. That’s two crashes 
of months in a row Finnis, not good!  

 

Please send any pictures of your latest projects, finished 
or unfinished, to me at pgpjcurry@sbcglobal.net . Tell us 
about your experience and planning for it. Any pictures 
taken at the field at any time are welcome in the 
newsletter. See you at the field! Paul 
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SCRC Pilot Projects 

John Underwood and I are teaming up to build an ESM 
Hawker Hurricane. This 82” wingspan ARF will be 
powered by a Moki 2.10 glow engine. Since the plane 
has a big thick airfoil, plenty power is needed. A gas 
engine would stick out too much from the narrow cowl 

and kill the looks of this classic fighter. The plane will 
have Sierra retracts and Futaba 2.4 radio. Hitec 645 mg 
servos will be used on control surfaces. Hope to have it 
done and be at this Sunday’s meeting. See you there! 
Paul 
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